
 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

“My name is Sugi from Indonesia. I am doing a 
Master of Communications at Mt Lawley Campus. 
Since my arrival in Perth in mid-May 2019 I have 
been involved in various volunteering activities with 
ECU and other organisations in Perth. 

 

Prior to the commencement of Semester 1 2020, I 
took part in the orientation weeks at ECU. I found 
this opportunity extremely rewarding, because I 
can share my experience with new students and be 
able to help introduce them to the campus, the 
facilities, and the resources they can access. 

 

I would have never been where I am now without the help of others and I feel obliged to give back to the community. It is through 
volunteering that I can do so.” 

To find opportunities visit ECU VolunteerHub or contact us at careers@ecu.edu.au 
 

Volunteer of the Month 

Name: Sugiyanto 

Studying: Master of Communications  

"Never doubt that a small group of committed people can change the world. Indeed, it is the only thing that ever has." 

~ Margaret Mead. 

 

 

      
 

https://careerhub.ecu.edu.au/workgroups/volunteerhub/blog/neighbour-to-neighhour
mailto:careers@ecu.edu.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

Every little bit counts to providing children in need access to 
pre-love sporting equipment, so donate today to make a 
difference in the lives of these kids! 

 

As you know WA is doing very well with Covid-19 cases and restrictions on group gatherings are slowly getting eased.  

 

The health and wellbeing of both the ECU community and external parties are at the forefront of our thoughts in these times and 
as such we are still postponing all physical volunteer events organised through ECU. 

 

It is however still crucial that we as a community stay connected with those in need and actively participate in safe volunteering 
opportunities.s a community we recognise the effect isolation is still having on our society through these difficult times. 

 

Career Alumni Mentoring Program 

Thinking ahead about how you can get involved in semester 2?  

The ECU Career Alumni Mentoring Program connects you with a former 
ECU student and provides you with the opportunity to enhance your 
networking skills and prepare you to transition into your professional 
careers successfully.  

You are eligible to apply for this program if you are and ECU currently in 
your second, third or final year of study. As a mentee you will achieve 
numerous benefits:  

• Opportunities to explore career options and aspirations with 
experienced professionals 

• Insightful information and advise on leadership, management and 
workplace relations 

• Access to the experience of professionals for guidance in time 
management, communication, negotiation, problem solving and 
networking skills 

Keep a look out on ECU CareerHub for mentee application which will be 
opening in Jul, 2020 for semester 2. 

FAIR GAME recycle and donate program! 

Since 2011 Fair Game has distributed over 35,000 recycled 
items to communities in need. 

Fair Game are always in need of basketballs, AFL footballs, 
soccer balls and football boots but we accept a wide variety 
of sporting equipment and sports shoes. 

As a Friend of Fair Game, ECU have a donation bin located 
at the Joondalup Sports Centre which is always in need of 
more donations.  

 

 

      
 

https://careerhub.ecu.edu.au/
https://www.fairgame.org.au/what-we-do/


 

Meet ECU’s Vol Squad Staff 

 
 

Swati is a Student Transition & Employability officer at 
ECU and has been working with the team for seven 
months now.  

 

Swati loves being a part of the team and enjoys her 
interaction with students during various events.  

 

Swati had taken part in many ECU volunteering events 
as a part of the team. One of her favourite experiences 
was taking part in the Kings Park volunteering event. 

 

Swati truly believes in the joy of giving back and 
making a small difference in people’s lives through 
volunteering activities. 

 

Volunteering is a great opportunity to interact with different people and understand different culture!  

While not working, Swati loves spending time reading poetry, watching Netflix and exploring Perth beaches. 

Her favourite thing is to watch a sunset- 

 

Happy Volunteering 
���� 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTE: If you are already engaged in volunteering activities outside of the ECU volunteer program please ensure you are aware of 
your rights and responsibilities as a volunteer by visiting Volunteering Australia website. 

 

 

      
 

https://www.volunteeringaustralia.org/coronavirus/#/
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